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Bishop of Huddersfield, Jonathan Gibbs, the Church of England's lead safeguarding bishop said: “An independent investigation into allegations
that the Dean, Martyn Percy, failed to fulfil his safeguarding responsibilities has concluded the Dean acted entirely appropriately in each case. The
National Safeguarding Team, NST, followed the House of Bishops guidance when the four separate allegations were referred earlier in the year
relating to the Dean, a senior office holder. At no point was there any allegation or evidence that the Dean presented a direct risk to any child or
vulnerable adult.

| am aware this has been a very difficult time for all parties, particularly Martyn and his family, and | would like to thank everyone for their
cooperation. There will of course be lessons to learn about the processes, as there are with any safeguarding case, and that is an essential part
of our guidance to make the Church a safer place for all. We welcome the Dean’s commitment to taking part in this. Now the investigation has
concluded and the Dean has been exonerated of these safeguarding allegations, the NST's involvement has come to an end. | continue to pray

for his ministry and the life of the Cathedral and its mission in the diocese and wider Church.

As | have said before, the NST has no view about, and is not involved in, the wider issues relating to the College and the Dean at Christ Church,

Oxford and this remains the case.”

Statement from Bishop of Oxford
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